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LiEvi s REGIDEER OF SHIPPING

i 71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3
‘ Telegrams : Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166
J N
! 5th February, 1959
; Dear Sirs,
Des, "NACELLA"
(1) I acknowledge your letter of the 13th January
4 and note that the ship is stilliaid up in the River
Blackwater.

The case has received the consideration of the
Committee and they are agreeable to 2ll the
outstanding surveys remaining in abeyance meantime,
provided they are held before the ship again proceeds
to sea,

Yours faithfully,

Azsistant Clark to the

Claesificet ? ee.
lessrs., Shell Tankers Ltd.,
Ibex House, L '
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